
This publication is a sub-set of the DANCERgram, which provides Square and Round Dance 
news for the West Coast of Florida AND is the official Newsletter of the West Coast Square & 
Round Dancers Association (formerly the West Coast Dancer).      

 

August 7, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Joys 

Concerns 

& 

Sympathies 



Page 2 of 3 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Joys 
 
Bill Boyd has announced his retirement from calling. He has been a square dancer for many 
years and started calling a few years back. He was the editor of Bow & Swing and American 
Square Dance for many years. He was Florida Callers Association President 2018-2019 and was 
inducted into the Hall of Fame in 2004. 
 
If you would like to send cards, his address is 630 Iris Street, Altamonte Springs, Florida 32714. 

 

Concerns 
Corrected address for Barbara Blackford – 8178 Galaxie Drive, Jacksonville, Florida 32245. 
 
Scotty Sharrer was discharged from Tampa General on August 4th following his cancer surgery. 
He was discharged with a feeding tube and a drain for his neck. He will have home-health visiting 
him to assist Marlene. He is unable to swallow and speaks in a whisper. He will now receive 
radiation and chemo therapy. He will be on the feeding tube for about three weeks. His doctors 
are recommending speech therapy due to the tongue cancer that was removed. Scotty is anxious 
to get back to normal ASAP! 
 
If you would like to send cards to Scotty and Marlene, their address is Ridgeview Apartments, 
6321 – 113th Street N., Apt. 505, Seminole, Florida 33772. Marlene needs prayers too; being a 
caregiver isn’t easy! 
 

Sympathies 
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 DANCERgram Magazines 

Planner (weekly) 
Joys, Concerns, & Sympathies (as needed) 
Directory (as needed)  WC Key Contacts  WC Dances  SCCA  Links  
This and That (monthly)  WCA president’s message  Federation president’s message  
Club News  Reprint of articles  New Articles 

The DANCERgram magazines are written and published by a square and round dancer concerned 
about preserving our dance activity. The magazines include Planner (weekly), This & That (monthly), 
Joys, Concerns, & Sympathies (as needed), and Directory (as needed). All of the magazines are under 
the DANCERgram banner. In the event of new information between publication dates, notification is 
sent via the Flash. The Editor reserves the right to edit any submission to the DANCERgram 
magazines. Opinions expressed in any DANCERgram magazine are not necessarily those of the Editor 
or the West Coast Square and Round Dancers' Association. All new information (since the previous 
issue) in these magazines is highlighted in yellow. Distribution of the DANCERgram magazines is 
encouraged via forwarding or hard copies. All of the Magazines, as well as additional content, can be 
found at www.dancergram.com. If you would like to receive the DANCERgram Magazines via email or 
you would like to submit information to any of the magazines, please contact the Editor at 
sqdncfan@gmail.com or 863-224-3393.  

DANCERgram Staff 

Editor:             Penny T. Green 
Webmaster:      Cliff Reiss 


